
 

 

 
Barcelona, 3rd November 2022 

 

 
 

 
 
 

INSIDE INFORMATION 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
In accordance with Securities Markets Law Almirall, S.A. (“Almirall”) announce the following: 

 
 

Gianfranco Nazzi, has stepped down effective November 2nd from his role as CEO at Almirall to 
pursue new professional opportunities. The Board has appointed Carlos Gallardo, Chairman of 
the Board of Directors, as interim CEO while the company identifies the best suitable candidate to 
succeed Gianfranco. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pablo Divasson del Fraile 
Investor Relations Department 
investors@almirall.com 
 
 
 
 
 

CHAIRMAN, CARLOS GALLARDO, APPOINTED AS INTERIM CEO 

mailto:investors@almirall.com

